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Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s), 
 

Year 3 & 4 – Swimming 
 
Year 3 & 4 will be swimming every Wednesday starting Wednesday 17th April.  Please ensure 
they bring in their swimming kit every Wednesday. 
 
 
Swimming kit is to comprise of: 
 
Towel, Swimming cap Full costume for girls and swimming trunks (no shorts) for boys all in a 
swimming bag clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
 
No goggles are allowed unless there is a medical reason and all children must have a 
swimming cap - they are available to buy at the swimming baths for no more than £2. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs H Rigby 
Principal 
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